
 

 

 

 

September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 11 College Applications 

We wish to remind all Year 11 students that the deadline for Peter Symonds College 
applications is Monday 11th December 2023, and the Barton Peveril College deadline is 
Friday 19th January 2024. 

Please ensure applications are submitted on time as the colleges do not offer flexibility on 
deadline dates. Colleges are often oversubscribed so if students miss the deadline, they risk 
being unable to apply to their college/s of choice.  

For applications made prior to receiving predicted grades in January, students should 
include the subjects they are studying on their application form but leave the predicted 
grades section blank. The school will provide these grades to the colleges after the Year 11 
trial exams have been completed. 

College Application Deadlines 

Peter Symonds College  11th December 2023 (4pm)                                        
Barton Peveril College   19th January 2024                                                                    
Sparsholt College   Ideally by Christmas 2023*                                                                                                                                        
Eastleigh College   29th February 2024*                                                                                                                                
Itchen College    29th February 2024*                                                                                                                                   
Southampton City College  29th February 2024*                                                                                                                            
Richard Taunton College  29th February 2024*                                                                                                                        
Brockenhurst College    29th February 2024*                                                                                                                                
Totton College    29th February 2024* 

*There is no official application deadline however we recommend students apply before the 
end of February as they are more likely to get a place on their preferred course. 

If your son or daughter would like any assistance with completing their application, please 
ask them to come and see me or Miss Quinn. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Stickland 

 Work Related Learning Lead 


